
Fareham Local Plan Part 3: The Welborne Plan  -  Examination 
 

 

INSPECTOR’S QUESTION FOR THE COUNCIL  
(Post Hearing) 

 

Delivering Sustainable Drainage Systems 
Through the Planning System 

 

From 6th April 2015 local planning policies should ensure that 
SuDS are in place, unless demonstrated to be inappropriate 
(see Written Ministerial Statement made on 18th December 
2014). 

Are there any implications of the Statement for the Welborne 
Plan (LP3) that I should be aware of? 

A response by Friday 20th March would be welcome. 

 

David Hogger 

Inspector 

5th March 2015 

 

  


